
Robin Chapman Limited intends to obtain a Deposit for Recovery Environmental Permit for a 

development at Copse Quarry, Landshire Lane, Henstridge, BA8 0SD.  

The purpose of the development is to allow the reception of inert construction waste which will be 

recovered and used in lieu of virgin aggregate. This fill will be used to restore a disused quarry as set 

out in a condition to the original planning permission to open the quarry. 

The original Planning permission SCC/3728/2020 was granted on 19 October 2016 which requires the 

redundant quarry to be progressively restored to match the original ground profiles. 

During the reinstatement works the waste types accepted in this deposit for recovery project will not 

to pose a hydrogeological hazard as the Waste Acceptance Procedures, the waste characterisation and 

compliance monitoring measures will be introduced to ensure that only inert waste is deposited at the 

site. 

 

 

 


